
 

            

1st December 2020 

Additional supplier information required for any export. 

The Indonesian Directorate-General of Customs and Excise now requires stricter identification 
of suppliers whose goods are to-be-exported from Indonesia (regulations regarding PEB 6.09). 

The following information must be declared for each supplier who produced goods in your 
shipment: 

· The NPWP (Nomor Pokok Wajib Pajak; tax identification number) of the supplier’s company, 

· Or the KTP (Kartu Tanda Penduduk ; ID card reference) of the supplier himself. 

Our services will contact your suppliers to request this information. During your purchases, 
please let your suppliers know that this information is essential. It will be requested from them. 

 

 

 


